
• Kent is a hotspot for bumblebees and other bees, including rare and endangered species 

such as the Shrill Carder Bee 

• We are managing and restoring this area to encourage a wide range of wildflowers and 

other wildlife 

• This will mean removing some of the more dominant plants to allow other, less competitive, 

wildflowers to establish 

• Areas of longer grass and flower-rich areas will remain uncut to ensure shelter and food 

sources remain for bees and other wildlife, including birds. 

This work is part of the HLF funded project, ‘Making a Buzz for the Coast’. For more information 
please visit: https://www.bumblebeeconservation.org/making-a-buzz-for-the-coast/ 

Planned Habitat Management At Foreness Point 

During August/September the areas marked in yellow on 

the map below will be cut. All cuttings will be collected 


